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Robin began her career with Wake County in June 1987 as an Aid to Families with 
Dependent Children (AFDC) review case manager. In 1989 she accepted a case 
manager position in the AFDC monthly reporting unit. 
 

Robin was one of the original staff who was transferred to the Southern Regional Center 
in Fuquay Varina when it opened in March 1996. She was a Work First, Food and 
Nutrition Services, and Family and Children's Medicaid case manager until July 2003. 
  
She then moved to Program Integrity as an investigator. In August 2007, she became the 
Lead Worker in the Program Integrity Unit. In June 2010 she was promoted to Supervisor 
of the Program Integrity Unit. 
  
In July 2012, Robin returned to the Southern Regional Center as a Supervisor. She 
supervised a blended team that consisted of Work First Family assistance review and 
application case managers, Family and Children's Medicaid review and application 
case managers, and a Service Intake case manager. 
  
In January 2016 Robin returned to Program Integrity as a Program Auditor. 
  
Robin will retire with over 31 years of service with Wake County. She looks forward to this 
new chapter in her life where she plans to travel and spend time with her family.  
 
Please join me in congratulating Robin on her retirement. 
 
  
  


